
THE VICTORIA SQUARE COMMUNITY CENTRE 
2929 ELGIN MILLS RD. E. 

MARKHAM, ONTARIO 
 

 
March 21, 2013 
 
MINUTES FOR THE COMMUNITY CENTRE 
 
     The Victoria Square Community Centre met this evening in the small hall. 
 
     Present:  Edith Friedel, Joy Mortson, Jean McCron,  Ruth Brock, Mary Mortson, 
Fiony Lau for Councillor Allan Ho & Rob Bell, City of Markham. 
      
     Please note there was no meeting in February  Re:  Family Day 
 
     Minutes were read from January 21, 2013;  Moved by Jean McCron and 
Seconded by Joy Mortson to accept minutes as read.  Carried. 
 
     Treasurer’s Report was read  $7,514.00 + G.I.C.’s  Moved by Jean McCron and 
Seconded by Ruth Brock to accept report and pay any outstanding bills.  Carried. 
 
New Business:   Rob Bell Asset Management Department 
     Water    -Meter in the Attic 
                    -Separate Meter for Baseball Washroom  City will look after Winter 
                      Maintenance -Shut off 
                    -Water should be going Friday/Monday at the latest 
                    -Sewer as well not to Baseball Washroom  Re Grade 
                    -Cleanup of area will be done in the spring 
 
     Fire Inspection  - # of People in Small Hall  60 
                                  -# of People in Large Hall 180 
                                  -with changing the # of people we can leave the doors inside 
                                   Alone                                                                                                                                     
                                  -Foyer and Entrance Way doors not to Code   City will Pay and  
                                    Change them 
                                  -Curtains on Stage Are Now Fire Rated 



Mary asked Rob about New Contracts-Printing  will be done shortly. 
Smoking at Foyer Entrance   By-Law Regulations -Rob 
Grading Around Building  Re Mice  -Rob 
Warming Kitchen  means no cooking of Grease   because no range hood 
Website Update with pictures  Fiony will look into 
Bylaw  Re Bicycles Owners from Toronto Parking in Parking Lot -Tickets 
 
 
Meeting Adjourned  8:40pm 
Next Meeting  April 15, 2013 
 
Ruth Brock/Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 


